



Recommended Near-Term Priorities of the 
Knowledge Management Working Group
Governance
Current Board members as of 10 April 2006 will develop by-laws, which will include guiding values for the Board and Working Group. In addition, they will solicit nominations for additional Board members and vote on them to ensure a diverse group of government, private sector, non-profit and academic members numbering approximately 15-18 individuals in total are in place by 1 June 2006. 

It is expected that yearly elections will be held for the Board beginning in FY08, with elections for officers taking place within 30 days of the appointment of the new Board in January 2009, and these officers transitioning into their positions immediately thereafter.

Write and Implement a KMWG Strategic Plan
Given the KMWG’s objective of developing and replicating methods of sharing, learning, and growing knowledge throughout all levels of the Federal Community, it also needs to evolve in its maturity in terms of how it plans, implements and measures its effectiveness. One of the expected goals of the strategic plan will to achieve federal government “line of business” status for KM. Therefore, a KMWG Strategic Plan is a high priority and will be written and available for coordination at the IKMC by FY07.

Seek More Champions
The Board of the KMWG is seeking wider federal government sponsorship in order to enable greater penetration and impact of its activities on some of the most pressing information- and knowledge-sharing needs in government today. Therefore, the Board is recommending that an Inter-Governmental Knowledge Management Council (IKMC) be established by FY07 to which the Working Group will receive inter-governmental sponsorship, priorities and other guidance. It will communicate its actions to the IKMC through sanctioned members of its Board and via its Web site.
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